
District 7 Report
Area 9 Assembly - June 19-20, 2021

At present our district meetings are being held via Zoom. Returning to F2F gatherings is under
discussion and likely will take place in the Fall. Some groups are choosing to return to meeting in
person along with technology that includes those who wish to connect at a distance. We have one
group that is contemplating remaining solely electronic.

Our Information Service Chair positions are being filled in God’s time, not ours. Even though we have
no one heading up our public outreach, we do have dedicated members carrying the message at the
annual St Pete Pride Festival on June 12th and 26th.

Many blessings,
Shelly F.
District 7 DR


